
MANAGER’S DESK FOR SATURDAY, MARCH 20, 2021 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

 IT’S DAY 20 OF OUR SPRING LETTER MONTH. HAVE WE HEARD FROM YOU YET? 

THE CALENDAR SAYS TODAY IS THE FIRST DAY OF SPRING. I THINK IT’S BEEN PRETTY 

SPRING LIKE ALL MONTH. 

IT’S SATURDAY. LISTENER LETTERS TELL US THAT MANY FAVORITE PROGRAMS ARE 

HEARD ON SATURDAYS INCLUDING THE GOSPEL GREATS PROGRAM FROM 3-5 PM. THOSE 

WHO LISTEN KNOW THAT THE HOST OF THAT PROGRAM DIED UNEXPECTEDLY IN LATE 

DECEMBER. THIS PAST WEEK WE WERE SENT THE FOLLOWING INFORMATION ABOUT THE 

FUTURE OF THE PROGRAM: 

Paul Heil's wife, Shelia said, "We are excited for the future and happy to welcome Rodney Baucom as the 

new host of 'The Gospel Greats' radio program. We've worked with Rodney over the years and know his 

abilities in broadcasting and his dedication to presenting the Gospel through the medium of Gospel music 

and radio."  

Rodney's long resume of success includes starting The Joy FM radio network in 1997 and assisting with the 

start of The Life FM in 2012. Rodney is a five-time winner of Singing News Fan Award Large Market, 

two-time winner of the SGMA Station of the Year, SGMA DJ of the Year 1998, 2018 Radio Impact Dove 

Award with The Life FM, as well as hosting the Singing News Top 20 Weekly Countdown and celebrating 

30 years in Gospel music radio in 2020.  

The format of the program will remain the same with great music, interviews, news and countdowns. "The 

Gospel Greats" with Rodney Baucom will have its first new program beginning in April after the final 

Legacy program of Paul Heil airs on Easter weekend.  

I’M HOPING TO HEAR FROM YOU THIS MONTH. 

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


